111111111111

Bangerter Project Update

Below you will see some more information and updates regarding the 9800 S. and Bangerter project.

- The last day the pedestrian bridge can be used will be Friday March 8th. The bridge will be disassembled and then removed after this date.
- Busing will start for eligible families west of Bangerter Monday March 11th. (watch for more info to come on stop locations)
- The pedestrian bridge is anticipated to open before the 24-25 school year
- Updates should be coming through Skylert directly from Jordan School District's Transportation Department.

"I can resolve conflict"

Each month we focus
on a social skill that
helps us be
successful at school.
Talk with your
children about
appropriate
boundaries and ways
to set them.

Social Skill for March



Community Council Follow Up

•A letter went home from our Community Council, outlining procedure and expectations around cell phones and smart watches at school. Please note students may have these items with them as long as they are off and in backpacks. Watches may be used as watches but not for games, or the phone function, while in school. Thank you for your help and support in this!

UPCOMING EVENTS IN MARCH

Mar 13 Spring Pictures March 25 Grade Transmittal Day March 26-29 Spring Recess

into April...things to keep in mind

April 1 Kindergarten Orientation becomes available on our school website The week of April 15th-Book Fair April 24-27- Papa Murphy's Spirit Fundraiser

MARCH NEWSLETTER

Getting to Know Our Substitute Principal Kyle Hansen

Elk Meadows Elementary is a truly wonderful school! I am excited to be here with you for the rest of this school year! I have been impressed with the kind welcome I have received. Every interaction with students has been indicative of the great families at Elk Meadows! Thank you for being so good to interact with!

I have been fortunate to have worked in schools for about 35 years. I have a passion for teaching, and for learning. Being with others and assisting kiddos is among my favorite things to do. I have 5 children and 10 grands... who are really grand-children! Fortunately, all ten live within minutes of my home. My Karen is among the greatest humans ever. It is likely you see her around the school periodically because she also loves to help at school. Together, my Karen and I love to play outdoors. Hiking, biking, camping, and playing outdoors are among our favorite things we love to do. We are looking forward to warmer weather! Thank you again for being so kind and welcoming. I already love your school and look forward to getting to know you!

Weather Changes

 As the weather continues to change, please make sure students are still coming prepared for Utah's volatile weather. Jackets and coats are always helpful in this unpredictable state.

Follow Us On Instagram

If you haven't already, please give us a follow on instagram for awesome updates:

elkmeadowselem

School Safety Spotlight

We will be practicing a "Secure" drill this month for our monthly drill. This would be implemented in the event that there was a hazard outside of the school building. Please ask your child about this as the month goes on. We are learning to implement procedures such as this to ensure confidence and safety in case of an emergency.